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Friday 21st April 2017 
New Summer Menus Week 2 

Clubs begin next week 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back after the Easter break. We had a very busy Spring term and the children deserved a restful break. On the last day of term, 
Quickbury class, once again visited the elderly residents of Hatfield Haven to perform our Easter songs and other well-known hymns so that the 
residents could join in with us. Many of them did sing with us which made the visit even more special. The children represented the school so well 
and demonstrated many of our Christian values by chatting confidently, being so polite and giving out Easter eggs. 
This half term, we will be exploring our TERRIFIC value of being Trustworthy and Honest. During collective worship this week, the children were 
able to begin to reflect on what ‘truth’ is and how we demonstrate that in actions and words.              
 
Achievements from Home and School We had much to celebrate in assembly this morning;  
Home:  Ruby B was awarded a ‘Star Player’ certificate and trophy for her footballing skills during the Easter holidays; Thea and Ruby R were both 
presented with Level 3 Proficiency Awards for gymnastics and Evie was very proud of her Level 4 Proficiency for trampolining.  
School: Well done the following children for achieving their Bronze Mathletics award; Joshua I, Siena G, Lilly, Luke, Henry P, Issy G, Ivy, Kenny, 
Tilda, Aidan, Ruby R, Lottie, Tristan, Molly, Harriet, Charlee, William Ma, Gracie, Oliver B, Lola, Emily, Daisy T and Mitchell. Well done Oliver B, 
Ruby T, Sadie, Kenny and Lucy Be for achieving their Silver Mathletics award. Congratulations Harriet for achieving her fourth Gold Mathletics 
award. The following children have all completed courses on Spellzone this week and received a special mention in assembly; Charlie F, Sadie, 
Charlee, Evie, Lottie, Roksana, George, Siena G, Scarlet, Freddie S, Izzy T, Henry P, Lucy Ba, Alfie P, Amy, Freddie T, Oscar, Ryan, Tilda, Imi, 
Ruby T, Oliver C, Ben, Hannah Fi, Jessica S, Ruby C, Jak, Spencer, Tristan, Brandon and Abbie. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Happy Book 
In the Happy Book this week; I wanted to thank Year 4 for their  brilliant behaviour and enthusiastic attitude during swimming on Wednesday; Mrs 
Kirby wanted to thank Freddie S for his wonderful manners; Mr Meade wanted to thank Alfie C, Brandon and Dylan for their positive attitudes after 
the Easter break; Mrs Ashbee thanked Charlie F for his polite conversation and wonderful manners and all the staff who came to see the Harlow 
Ballet production of Giselle thought Siena G was TERRIFIC! 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week:  Children who have continued to demonstrate acts of kindness 
Copeland: Bradley always makes a real effort to greet staff and friends, often with a cuddle, and always shares his things in class. 
Durrington: Izzy B is always there for her friends when they are upset or have been hurt. 
Fitzwalter:  Lilly always shows lots of consideration towards the children and adults in class and around the school. 
Quickbury: Will Mu is really kind to everyone especially anyone who might be feeling shy or a bit down. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays 
This morning we sang the birthday song to Rachael who will be celebrating her 8th birthday next week. 
 
Learning Hero 
My Star of the Week is Jessica B for continuing her acts of kindness and for having compassion for other pupils and staff. Well done Jessica; You 
are TERRIFIC! 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home: 
Uniform update 
 
Diary Dates 
 

 Friday 28th April: Non-pupil day 
 Monday 8th May: Year 6 SATs week 
 Wednesday 17th May-Friday 19th May: Quickbury class Kingswood residential trip  
 Friday 26th May: Non-pupil day 
 Monday 29th May: Half term 
 Monday 5th June: Term begins 
 Wednesday 14th June: Class photographs 
 Friday 23rd June: Non-uniform day (donations for the Summer Fair) 
 Sunday 2nd July: Summer Fair 

                            
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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